From: Kristen Domes

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 8:40:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

LC19 - Here we go again. | would urge you to consider the limits agriculture has to re-coupe additional costs. We
have no control over our markets making it impossible to up our prices to try to compensate the additional taxes.
Every other business gets to up their prices, bill higher etc. All we get to do is pay more, and more, and more. True
we have chosen farming as our way of life but it would sure be nice to also make a living.

Please exempt agriculture, forestry, fishing from the Cap and Trade provisions.

Also don't we get ANY credit for growing green things. Everyone gets wigged out over the burning of the rain
forests but what about all the good our grass fields do for Oregon, all the replanting of the forests (mandated mind
you) to keep Oregon green, growing and helping the air?

If the environmental groups have all this money to fight all their "agenda’s" why don't they give some to us so we
can continue to grow green for the good of Oregon.

Sincerely,

Kristen Domes

8380 Bethel Rd

Rickreall, OR 97371
cloverdalefarmsinc@gmail.com



